
 
 
 

September 21, 2007       For Immediate Release 
 
 

Nifty! Jacob Beam  
Public School is Fifty! 

 
A festive feeling fills the air at Jacob Beam Public School these days as students, staff and 
parents prepare for the school’s fiftieth birthday. The celebrations are so special, that they span 
over two days.  
 
On Friday, September 21 at 1:35 p.m. the students will attend a special assembly where they 
will create a time capsule of memories. Each class will contribute a special item to the capsule 
that reflects their experiences at Jacob Beam.  
 
Community members, past students and teachers, and current students, parents and staff are 
invited to an open house on Saturday, September 22 from 1:00 - 5:00 p.m. The event will be 
packed with historical Jacob Beam memorabilia, refreshments, tours, and a chance to become 
reacquainted with the school.  
 
For more information about the Jacob Beam Public School Fiftieth Birthday Celebrations, please 
contact Tracy Leemet, Principal at 905-563-8209. 
Jacob Beam Public School is located at 4300 William St. Box 390, Beamsville.  
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